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Student Success Study Data Collection:

Given the disruption of COVID-19, the study’s data collection strategy has been modified, as approved by COLD.

· We will collect IR data for the 2019-2020 first year cohort in the following semesters:
· Summer 2019 (When there are students from the 2019-2020 first year cohort, e.g. the Summer Bridge students who start their first semester in the summer)
· Fall 2019

· We will collect Information Literacy instruction data for the following semesters:
· Summer 2019 (When there are students from the 2019-2020 first year cohort, e.g. the Summer Bridge students who start their first semester in the summer)
· Fall 2019
· Spring 2020

Participating libraries have until July 31 to submit their data. Deans are asked to check in with your local committee member to ensure timely data submission.

IR data for spring 2020 will not be included because COVID-19 has introduced too many confounding variables. 

We still need IL instruction data for spring 2020, so that we can provide a descriptive view of IL instruction in 2019-2020, especially how that may have changed before and after the pandemic broke out. 
 
The following institutions have submitted data:

· Summer/fall 2019:

· IR data: CSUCI, CSU Bakersfield, Sacramento State, CSUMB, SFSU, Humboldt State, CSUSB, Cal Poly Pomona, Sonoma State

· IL data: CSUCI, CSU Bakersfield, Sacramento State, CSUMB, SFSU, Humboldt State, CSUSB, Cal Poly Pomona, SJSU, CSU Maritime, Sonoma State

· Spring 2020:

· IL data: CSUCI, SJSU, SFSU, Cal Poly Pomona, CSU Maritime, CSUSB, Humboldt State, CSUMB, Sonoma State

Lili is reviewing the data submitted to date, identifying problematic data entries, and then contacting the corresponding library to fix them. Common issues include missing data, repeated data entries, and data fields not consistent with what's specified in the standard format. 

Remaining timeline:

July 2020: Final data submissions

August-November: Data Analysis and Conclusions

December 2020: Final Report to COLD

January 2021: Submission to CSU ScholarWorks


2020-2021 Student Success Committee

The committee has been focused on the student success study since 2018. Now that we are in the last phase of data collection, we must determine next steps for the committee. The chair and vice chair will meet in early July to begin planning for the 2020-2021 agenda.
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